MULTI-SPORT MOVEMENT TO END LOU GEHRIG'S DISEASE

So Others May Live

Thank you to these great
friends and brands for all
of your support.
Warriors, they're there to
support you, tool Think of
them for your next event

or purchase.
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M _ Did you see professional triathletes Leanda Cave or Matt

The Cénnextion Russell race this year? What about age-grouper Carrie McCoy?
iy o Did you see Brent Bieshaar race recently? What about Bishop
Leatherbury? Jeff Galvin? Debra Saltz? Garen Riedel? James
Garris? And the countless others that we know roll for a cause
bigger than themselves...?

TRICOLUMBIA
Finishline-Multisport

s Across the country and around the world. They trained for

months. Raced their fastest. No matter their country, team or
speed, they all had one thing in common.

They dropped to their knees at the finish line and rolled across.
At the moment when they should've been smiling high and
feeling proud they were at their most humble.

Did you see it? Do you wonder why?

I'll tell you. These athletes and thousands of others just like them
know that there is no proud finish line for patients living with
ALS. No high-five. No remission. No cure. Their logroll over the
finish line symbolizes the Blazeman Foundation's WARonALS.

The Blazeman Foundation is the foundation for ALS research
among multi-spot athletes. This is your foundation. We exist to
serve you and your loved ones - to provide hope, healing and
use the best tool we have-research. In these uncertain economic
times, the Foundation and its research partners at Brandeis
University, Wake Forest and University of Maryland Brain and

Tissue Bank count on your support - now more than ever.

Your gift of $50, $100, 3500 or even a leadership gift of 31,000
or maore can make all the difference... to our research partners
and every one here who works to serve yvou. But keep in mind
less than 1% of vour donation goes to administrative costs. That
means maore than 99% goes directly to help us fight the WAR on
ALS.
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Administrative

Please consider making as generous a gift as you can.

Your donation will bring us all a little closer to the finish line.
When we can proudly hold our heads high and know we've won
the war and found a cure.

Thank vou so much for your help.

Sincerely,
Mary Ann and Bob Blais
Jon's mom and dad

PS. Please consider making a tax-deductible gift in Jon's
name, your name or for any of the 5,600 people who will
die this year from this disease. Please give before
December 31 of this year. That will help us with timely
planning for another successful year in 2014.

"FREEDOM!™




